Please register at

Please register at

Please register at

Christianeducation@gsumparma.com

Christianeducation.com



A Friend's House, a Memory Café begins on April 18, 1-2 pm

Visiting a friend's house is such a comforting, fun way to get out and enjoy the company of others. So on the 3rd Tuesday of every month beginning in April, we will invite people in the church and community who are living with dementia and their caregiver to come to the church for an hour of fun seasonal activities, singalongs, exercise, a snack, and socialization with others facing this disease just like visiting at a Friend's House. A caregiver is required to attend along with the one with dementia







christian Please register at message. We will call you back a